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2024 ALL RIGHT RESERVED SUBJECT TO CHANGE

FEBRUARY 2025 SPOTLIGHT
THIS MONTH AT VISION ILLUMINATION

INVESTING IN KNOWLEDGE 
Education is key to staying at the forefront of the industry, which is 
why members of the Vision Illumination team attended Module A of 
the Exterior Lighting Diploma course, run by the Institution of Lighting 
Professionals (ILP) in Rugby. This module covered the fundamentals of 
light, human vision, photometry, lighting standards, and legislation—all 
essential for designing high-quality lighting solutions. A big thanks 
to the tutors and fellow attendees for such an insightful week! We’re 
looking forward to Module B in March and Module C in April.

COMING SOON: 
THE ASTOR HERITAGE LANTERN

Following the success of our 
Kipling lantern, we’re excited to 
introduce a new heritage lighting 
option—Astor. Featuring an all-
black finish, this sleek variation 
maintains the timeless elegance 
of its predecessor while offering 
an alternative aesthetic that 
may be better suited for certain 
environments. Stay tuned for more 
details, and reach out if you’d like 
to learn more!
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LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION!

This month, we took an exciting 
step forward in showcasing Vision 
Illumination and our partnership with 
SNAPFAST. The Deli Film Co joined 
us to capture behind-the-scenes 
footage, highlighting our innovative 
lighting solutions, cutting-edge 
battery technology, and commitment 
to sustainability. We can’t wait to 
share the final videos with you—stay 
tuned for an inside look at what 
makes Vision Illumination unique!

STAY UPDATED WITH OUR NEW WEBSITE NEWS SECTION
We’ve launched a dedicated News section on our website! This will be the go-to place for our 
latest updates on projects, product innovations, industry insights, and company milestones. We’re 
constantly pushing the boundaries of on-grid and off-grid lighting solutions, and now you can 
stay informed every step of the way. Check it out on our website!

SITE VISIT: MAIDEN LAW, COUNTY DURHAM
We recently visited Maiden Law to see our Nano Solar Twin Sign Lights in action! Durham County 
Council needed an off-grid lighting solution for a double sign, including a national speed limit sign and 
a Welcome to Maiden Law 30mph sign. Our Titanvolt-powered Solar Nano units delivered reliable, 
sustainable illumination—proving once again how our technology can provide visibility without reliance 
on the grid. Always great to see our solutions performing in real-world applications!


